
Dear Senator, 
 
I am writing to urge your committee to approve the full and frank disclosure of all palm oil 
products used in Australian foods and groceries. It is imperative you give Australians a clear 
understanding of what they are purchasing and why their choice not to use palm oil will have 
a significant impact on the future of animals such as Orang Utans, Elephants and Tigers in 
Sumatra, Borneo, Indonesia and other south east asian countries. 
 
I urge you to take this step to allow consumers a free and fair choice when making their 
purchases. 
 
Please, for the sake of the future of these endangered animals, make Palm Oil come clean on 
food labeling 
 
best wishes 
 
 
stella kinsella 
 


